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Ref. U-12021/06/2021-MEC          Dated: 25-10-2021 

 

NOTICE 

Kind Attention Candidates: 

This is with reference to the queries being 

raised/clarification being sought regarding the Reservation seat 

matrix of MCC of DGHS, MoHFW for NEET-PG Counselling, 

2021.  

The Candidates are informed that the said seat matrix which 

is being circulated was uploaded on the Intra-MCC website for 

colleges and was for verification of seats by the participating 

colleges. 

The said information was only for the participating colleges 

and not for the general public/participating candidates. 
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